October 2022

Hello North Enders!

The City of Detroit has launched the North End Neighborhood Framework Plan to be
a guiding document to support the equitable and inclusive growth and stability of the
North End neighborhood. It will be created through a participatory planning process
that involves residents and community members of the neighborhood over the course
of 12-16 months. The Planning and Development Department’s goal is to create a
healthy and beautiful Detroit built on an atmosphere of trust with inclusive growth and
economic opportunity that builds off of previous planning studies.

Read on to see how you can be involved!

Celebrating the latest happenings!

~ A big thank you to everyone who came to the Kickoff

/4 community event on August 24 at Delores Bennett Park!
We had a very successful event, with more than 80
people in attendance! This event was the first of

many engagement opportunities! See the overview of
what was heard at the event here.

Our team has also:
* Handed out brochures at 800+ homes
+ Emailed a newsletter to 1500+ people

¢ Received 70 surveys

How to get involved:

» SIGN UP FOR THE NEWSLETTER
» TAKE THE SURVEY!

¢ WE'D LOVE TO ATTEND YOUR BLOCK CLUB MEETING! Email
calvin.johnson@detroitmi.gov if you would like us to attend an upcoming
meeting!

» Visit the North End Neighborhood Framework Plan website

Questions or thoughts? L

Calvin Eugene Johnson I, Planner IV

Planning &
Development

calvin.johnson@detroitmi.gov
Main Office: (313) 224-1339

www.Detroitmi.gov/northend



